
Communiqué 
October 30, 2020 

Election Day Transportation:  Tuesday, November 3 

The Transportation Department will be running a bus for each campus on Election Day, November 3, 2020.  
The buses will be running the following schedules: 
 

Manor Campus 
 
Pick-ups:  The bus will be boarding Residents to take to the polls on the hour — 8:00 AM, 9:00 AM,  
10:00 AM, 11:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 1:00 PM, 2:00 PM, and 3:00 PM.  Pick-ups will occur first at the North main 
entrance, then at the Manor main entrance.  
 
Returns:  The bus will be boarding Residents at the polls to return to the Manor campus on the ½ hour — 
8:30 AM, 9:30 AM, 10:30 AM, 11:30 AM, 12:30 PM, 1:30 PM, 2:30 PM, and 3:30 PM.  Drop-offs will occur first 
at the Manor main entrance, then at the North main entrance. 
 

Lakes Campus 
 
Pick-ups:  The bus will be boarding Residents to take to the polls on the ½ hour — 8:30 AM, 9:30 AM,  
10:30 AM, 11:30 AM, 12:30 PM, 1:30 PM, 2:30 PM, and 3:30 PM.  Pick-ups will occur first at the Spring Run 
main entrance, then at the Lakes Manor main entrance. 
 
Returns:  The bus will be boarding Residents at the polls to return to the Lakes Campus on the hour —  
9:00 AM, 10:00 AM, 11:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 1:00 PM, 2:00 PM, 3:00 PM, and 4:00 PM.  Drop-offs will occur 
first at the Lakes Manor main entrance, then at the Spring Run main entrance.  
 
All COVID related procedures are in place such as masks must be worn by all riders and seating is spread  
out and limited.  There are no reservations needed.  Please contact the Transportation Department at  
717-464-6012 if you have any further questions.   

Tracy — Tracy Long, Transportation Supervisor  


